
Dallas Center Parks and Recreation Board 

Public Forum 

09/18/2018 

 

Meeting was opened at 7pm by Bob King 

 

A public forum was held on 09/18/18 to provide information on the proposed master plan for our city’s 

current parks and recreational spaces as well as addressing potential future needs.  The discussion was 

led by representatives from the Iowa State University Community Design Lab who at the request of the 

board developed the plan.  The public provided feedback at the meeting as it relates to priorities as 

proposed within the plan and some additional considerations for options within the current plan as 

proposed. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 

Respectfully, 

Ken Matteson 

Parks and Recreation Board Secretary  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


